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April 29, 2020

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

Re: Nathan Van Buren v. United States
Case No. 19-783

Dear Mr. Harris,

On April 20, 2020 the Court granted review in this matter, making
Petitioner’s opening brief due on or before June 4, 2020. Petitioner hereby
requests an extension of time to July 1, 2020 in which to file the opening brief
and joint appendix and until August 27, 2020 for the government to file
respondent’s brief. The parties have conferred and agreed to this proposed
briefing schedule.

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter.
Very truly yours,
Jeffrey L. Fisher

Counsel for Petitioner

ce: All Counsel



